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Subject: Planned variance on South Ashley St

From: Jonah Abraham  
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 8:26 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Planned variance on South Ashley St 

Hello, 

I am a neighbor, and I received a notice of public hearing for the request for a variance on 630 South 
Ashley St.  

I strongly support the variance. Any development that allows construction of additional residential units 
is positive for Ann Arbor, which suffers from an undersupply of housing.  

I would also like to note that Ann Arbor as a municipality should loosen its zoning ordinances so that 
housing can be built with less processes such as this.  

Sent from Proton Mail for iOS 




